
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE the request of the Health Services Department to replace the designation of the
Antioch Health Center at 3505 Lone Tree Way with the new Antioch Health Center at 2335
Country Hills Drive, Antioch, as the service site within the scope of the Health Care for the
Homeless Project through the Health Resources and Services Administration, as
recommended by the Health Services Director.. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No impact.

BACKGROUND: 
As the governing board for the Health Care for the Homeless (HCH) Project, the Board of
Supervisors must approve all requests for change in scope of project through the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services, Health Resources and Services Administration
(HRSA).

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   12/08/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Dan Peddycord,
313-6712

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  8, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: T Scott,   M Wilhelm,   Rachael Birch   

C.111

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: December  8, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Replace site for HRSA scope of project



This request is to replace an existing service delivery site with a new service delivery 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
site not currently in the scope. The existing service delivery site is the Antioch Health
Center located at 3505 Lone Tree Way in Antioch. The new service delivery site is 2335
Country Hills Dr., Antioch. Upon approval, HRSA will recognize the new Antioch Health
Center as a Health Center approved by the HCH governing board, providing health services
to the homeless population in Contra Costa County.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The County will not have HRSA approval to provide services at the new site.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
Not applicable.


